
 
 

  
19th June 2018 
 

To: Parents of Children in Years 1 - 6 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Going for Gold Running Challenge - Tuesday 26th June 2018 
 

The children have been invited to challenge themselves in the annual ‘Going for Gold’ running event at Harvey Hadden Stadium. 
The format of the event is for the children to try to complete one, two or three laps of the course and is designed as a fun challenge, 
with excellent health and fitness benefits. Additionally, the children will have a great opportunity to meet other competitors and this 
may be a great introduction to a new sport for many. The emphasis of the festival will be on fun and enjoyment for all. 
 
We shall be leaving school at 12.00 noon and return at approximately 3.30pm. This event will be taking place in the children’s 
normal PE session. 
 
Your child will need their full P.E. uniform, white socks, white school polo shirt, green shorts/skort, red jumper and tracksuit. Please 
could they bring a named water bottle and snack in their school swimming bag. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr P Deacon 
PE Teacher 
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